
Monday, May 8, 2023 

Announcements 

Seniors 

Attention Seniors:  The Baldwin Park Business Association 
Scholarship is now available.  The deadline to submit this 
scholarship is Friday, May 19th.  Please see your 
counselor’s Google Classroom or Ms. Svider in the 
Counseling Office for more information. 

Attention Students:  If you are experiencing technical 
issues with your school issued Chromebook, please come by 
the Library during LUNCH ONLY for technical support. 
 
 
 
 
Attention Sierra Vista High School Students:  As a 
reminder, arriving to school and each class on time is 
important.  First bell rings at 8:25am and school starts at 
8:30am.  All students arriving to school after the second 
bell must enter through the Main Office on Frazier Street.  
Detention will be assigned after the 4th tardy.  Detention is 
on Tuesdays and Thursdays in Room 213 from 3:35pm to 
4:35pm.  Please make sure that you arrive to school on time 
and arrive to each of your classes on time.  Every minute of 
class time counts towards your success! 
 
Students Grades 9-11:  Please make sure you help your 
parents complete the Online Registration for next school 
year through their Synergy portals.  You must do this 
before we enroll you in classes next school year.  If you 
have any questions or problems, please see Mrs. Canal. 

Attention Book Club Students:  Please come to Room 408 
tomorrow at Lunch to help prepare for the Night Market.  
See you tomorrow! 
 
 
 
  

Varsity Badminton 2nd Round CIF Playoffs vs TBA 
  @ TBA - 3:30 
 
 
 
 

Scholarships 

Sports 

Seniors:  If you have charges, you must get those cleared in 
order to participate in the graduation practices and the 
graduation ceremony.  All seniors that have their charges 
cleared by May 19th will receive a ticket to get lunch from 
the In-N-Out Truck on May 31st, the seniors last day on 
campus.  There is a charge list in ASB and office staff can 
check for you too.  Check it if you are not sure if you have 
any charges.  We’ve also been sending messages home 
weekly.  The next deadline which will include all past and 
current charges, like this year’s textbooks, Chromebook, 
etc., must be turned in and cleared by June 2nd.  You must 
not have any charges after June 2nd in order to attend 
graduation practices and the graduation ceremony.  If you 
don’t attend graduation practice, you will not receive 
graduation tickets.  So get everything cleared by May 19th 
or June 2nd the latest.  Don’t wait until the last minute, 
clear your charges soon! 
 
 

Clubs & Activities 

Yearbook 

DONS:  This is the final week to purchase the yearbook at 
the current discounted price of $125.  You can purchase 
your yearbook right now in the ASB Office until May 12th.  
After this date, yearbooks will only be available at the  
Signing Party on a first come, first served basis for the full 
price of $130.  This yearbook will sell out quickly, so head 
over to ASB and purchase your yearbook as soon as  
possible. 



Faculty Section 

Group C has duty this week 

Please Release The Following 

Varsity Badminton 

@ 1:15 

Monday, May 8, 2023  


